
26th June 2018 

Dear Parents  

We wish to advise parents that the date for the Year 4 trip has changed 

from Wednesday 4th, to the following Thursday 12th July instead.  

All details of the trip remain the same, so we don’t require a second 

permission form to be completed. 

Unfortunately it is too late to reorder hot school meals as the deadline 

has passed. If your child is entitled to free school meals, they will still 

have an away day lunch available for them to eat.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Thank you  

School Office 

 

 

 


